Minister Dacic visited the stadium “Boca Juniors”
Wednesday, 26 November 2014.

During his visit to Argentina, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic visited the stadium of the famous Argentinean Football Club
“Boca Juniors”, at the invitation of the sports society.

Minister Dacic expressed satisfaction for the opportunity to visit one of the most successful
football clubs of the world, pointing out that the love of sports, especially football, is one of the
many similarities connecting the Argentine and the Serbian people.

The host of the Serbian delegation was Oscar Moscariello, Vice President of the Club and
member of the Assembly of the City of Buenos Aires.




